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November 2022 
 
Dear Unit Presidents, ALA Unit Members, Department Officers, and Chairmen. 
 
SPECIAL EDITION – DEPARTMENT EDUCATION AND SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION 
 
Enclosed is a special mailing containing Department Education and Scholarship information from 
Peggy Moran, Department Education Chairman, and the Department Office. Please review the 
materials carefully and share it with your unit members. WE encourage you to share the scholarship 
information with junior auxiliary members and local students who may qualify to apply for the 
various scholarships offered by the ALA Department of North Dakota, Past Presidents Parley, and 
the ALA National organization.  
 
The Department’s Education Program scholarship and the Past Presidents Parley Nursing 

scholarships are available on the Department’s website at – www.ndala.org. The national 

scholarships are available to download on the National website at – www.alaforveterans.org. 
 

• Letter - Peggy Moran, Department Education Chairman  

• “Give Ten to Education” suggested donations to a local school or classroom 

• November 15, 2022 – Copy of letter sent to all North Dakota Schools and 

Nursing Programs 

• National Scholarships information – Please note: the Children of Warriors National 

President’s Scholarship is available online only.  

• Member’s and Units’ Role with National Scholarships – this information will help  

answer questions you might have or may be asked by applicants. It also contains the due dates 

for submission of applications. Please follow the deadlines and instructions. 

• Selection of a Scholarship Winner  

• Judging Forms – use these when judging at the Unit level. These forms are reproducible. 
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